


"You really want to wait until your final designs until you go to market. 

"We'll put a special campaign to the members first before we open to the public." 

The Middle Ridge development was approved by the Toowoomba Regional Council in August last year, 

despite protests from surrounding residents. 

Many neighbours expressed concerns around tree clearing and other impacts on neighbouring 

properties. 

Aura Holdings and the golf club returned to the councillors in December to request changes to certain 

conditions, which were granted. 

Mr Taylor said the company hoped to start construction in the second half of 2019. 
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+ Trainer honours late father
with win at Western Downs
races
NEWS Jackie Crompton felt 'pretty emotional" after her 
gelding Ritchford won the Ken Dowling Memorial Cup 
1400m event - the race her father was named after 

+ Oktoberfest spares
Toowoombaites from
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+ Granite Belt to lose 900
jobs by end of summer
NEWS New data paints a pretty grim picture for the future 
of jobs on the Granite Belt 

+ Dog poo DNA test to catch
lazy owners
PETS & ANIMALS A dog poo DNA test could soon be used 
to identify lazy pet owners, according to a new proposal 
put forward by one council. But how will it work? 
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